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Diary Dates  

12th Dec 
Christmas 

Activity Day 

15th Dec 

Christingle 

(collection 

boxes 

returned) 

16th Dec 
Last day of 

term 

3rd Jan Training Day 

4th Jan 
First day of 

spring term 

6th Jan 
OAK class WW2 

Workshop 

10th Jan 

WILLOW Class 

Florence 

Nightingale 

Workshop 

20th Jan 
ACORN Class 

Workshop 

The festive season is well and truly here! The 

children have rehearsed for the nativity play 

for several weeks and the practice paid off- 

both performances went really well and the 

children were just fantastic!  

Well done to all the children and everyone 

involved… and a particular well done to Miss 

Digging for organising us all! 

This week the Willow children have 

continued reading the Jolly Christmas 

Postman by Janet and Allan Ahlberg. We 

have written some letters to Humpty Dumpty 

at the hospital and thought about some 

special advice we could give him (avoid 

climbing high places 

etc). We also wrote 

some letters to Father 

Christmas which were 

posted at the end of 

last week.  

Please remember 
to fill in the lunch 
form each week 

S 
eason Greetings from Willow Class!!! We are feeling extra festive  

with the chilly weather and icy landscapes.  

 

In Maths we have completed some     

assessments with a particular focus on 

addition and subtraction. The children 

did really well- they should be proud of 

all their achievements this term! 

We are also enjoying the company of a 

seasonal visitor in class and love   

checking on him every morning!  

Here he is having tea with Miss Count 

(the counting fairy who often miscounts 

her numbers). 

We had a lovely time on Thursday and 

everyone enjoyed having a Christmas 

dinner together in the 

village hall. We had a 

special guest arrive 

and who gave us a            

present 

each.  

A Big thank you to 

FROGS!!! 

Menu will be: Week 2  


